
Eskom would like to inform customers of planned electricity maintenance to 
be done in the following areas: EMTHANJENI MUNICIPALITY – DE AAR 
MUNICIPALITY AND HOSPITAL

Due to system requirements and processes involved in carrying out this 
work, the electricity supply to this area will be interrupted on 14 May 2019 
from 08h00 to 18h00 The interruption in electricity supply is necessary to 
perform essential maintenance work on our power lines.

In the interest of safety, all electrical equipment and appliances must be 
treated as live at all times during the period of the maintenance on the 
electricity network. 

Eskom would like to thank you for your cooperation, and apologise for any 
inconvenience that may be caused by this planned maintenance. 

Please note that, should circumstances beyond the control of Eskom 
arise, the planned electricity maintenance may not proceed as 
communicated. 

For any enquiries, please  call  Eskom’s  Contact Centre on 08600 37566 (24hrs)
or text (SMS) your query and account number / meter number to 

082 941 3707 (Vodacom), or 083 647 1951 (MTN), or 084 655 5778 (Cell C).
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